Program Report for October 2013

Chapter rehearsal programs have been progressing satisfactorily.  With Steve's absence, we have been flexible in our use of rehearsal time. 
Under Dave's direction it has been good that we are running the Cabaret program end-to-end to give the chorus confidence that this will be a good show to sell tickets for.  It is also good to start the Holiday songs early.

Bert Laurence, Program VP, acting
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